
 
 

From: Anthony Acheampong  
To: Paparella, Stephanie 
Subject: Re: FW: Property at 801 King Street E., Hamilton 
 
Good Morning Stephanie, 
 
As you are aware of I meet with some of the city directors regarding city`s water 
damage on my property at 801 king st. east.  As a result I have accepted the 
city`s compensation offer. 
 
Therefore I am advising you please to redraw my application to appear before 
the AF&A committee regarding 801 King st. east Hamilton. 
                                                                                                              Thanks. 
                                                                                                               Anthony   
 


